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Construction Equipment on Parksville Beach 
 
On Wednesday, July 31, Knappett Industries will use the Parksville Community Park beach to access a 
worksite at a Regional District of Nanaimo sanitary manhole located about 400 metres west of the 
McMillan Street access.  
 
Because of risk to the large amount of flora, fauna and habitat, it is not possible to access the worksite 
from the foot of McMillan Street. To facilitate the work, equipment will enter the beach about midway 
between the Community Park washrooms and the labyrinth. Rubber tire and tracked equipment will be 
on the beach travelling to and from the worksite and trucks will be in the park bringing construction 
materials to the site.   
 
Knappett Industries will mobilize equipment and will be working on the beach on July 31, from 6 am to 
5 pm. Environmental and archeological staff will be onsite to monitor and advise Knappett Industries 
on all aspects of their activity.  
 
The contractor is aware the Parksville Community Park is busy at this time of year and will be 
extremely diligent in ensuring the safety of the public. 
 
For more information please contact the engineering department at 250 951-2484 or 
engineering@parksville.ca. 
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